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Date: August 23, 2024 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

"The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you." -B.B. King 
 
Welcome back to a brand-new academic year filled with endless possibilities, growth, and excitement! 
 
As we begin this new school year, we are thrilled to extend a warm welcome to all our returning staff and 
families and a special greeting to our new parents and staff who have joined the AUS community. Our 
Director, Ms. Arwa Taher, and the Executive Leadership Group, along with the AUS Governors are all 
looking forward to making this year a rewarding one. 
 
Welcome back our dear students! Your energy, curiosity and unique perspectives are what make AUS a 
vibrant and dynamic place to learn. We welcome you to embark on this journey of discovery, where you 
will have the opportunity to explore new passions, build lasting friendships, and acquire the knowledge 
and skills that will shape your future. Our teachers and staff are here to support and guide you every 
step of the way. 
 
Our teachers’ passion for teaching and commitment make AUS a special place for learning. Our 
administrative and support staff, from the front office to facilities management to safeguarding, create a 
safe, nurturing and welcoming environment for all our students, staff and families. 
 
Parents are encouraged to review the information provided in the Principal’s letter dated 21st August, 
which includes details on students’ joining schedule, new parents’ to sign Parent School Contract, 
uniform requirements, book distribution, etc. Please see the next page for the new school timings.  

 
Additionally, the Parent Handbook contains important policies and procedures that all stakeholders 
should be familiar with.  By taking the time to improve our understanding and adherence to these 
guidelines, we can create a more efficient and successful learning environment for our students. Click 
the link to view the Parent Handbook: Parent Handbook for AY 2024-25 
 
Note: Our school canteen will operate from the 2nd week of school, on Monday 2nd of September. 
 
Let us continue to work collaboratively towards our shared vision of providing the best possible 
educational experience for our students. We are confident that with the support of our entire school 
community, we will make this year a successful and rewarding one for all. 
 
We  eagerly  anticipate  the  arrival  of  our students back to the campus on  Monday, 26th August. 
We wish you all a wonderful start to the school year! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
   
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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